Planning Board of the Town of East Kingston, New Hampshire

Minutes of Meeting — June 18, 1980

Members Present: Richard Smith - Chairman
Walter Schloterbeck
Gerry Bean
Peter Whiting

A public hearing to consider the subdivision by John Gamble was convened at
7:55 P.M.

Chairman Smith read the introduction to the notice published in the Exeter
Newsletter of June 4, 1980 and as posted in two places in town. No members of

the public were present. The Board approved the subdivision.

Attached is the letter sent by the Board to Mr. Peter Kotas as a result of
the Board's decision at the May 1980 meeting.
The meeting was adjourned at 9:15 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

W. A. DiProfio



